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January 11, 2019

Dear parent/guardian of Corry Area School District student,

As a school system, we are committed to creating and sustaining a very high level of safety
and security for the children and adults who enter our buildings daily. To do this, we
believe initiatives involving parents, teachers, administrators, local and state police, mental
health professionals, and elected officials are essential.

With the passing of a new PA state law (Act 44), the Safe2Say Something (S2SS) anonymous
reporting system is launching on Monday, January 14, 2019. S2SS is a life-saving and
changing school safety program that teaches students, educators, and administrators how:
(1) to recognize the signs and signals of individuals who may be at risk of hurting themselves
or others, and (2) to anonymously report this information through the S2SS app, website, or
24/7 Crisis Center Hotline.

Please know, the newness of such a program will take time to fully understand its value, but
we as a district will do our best to ensure the students, faculty, staff, and administration are
educated appropriately. On Monday, January 14th, meetings with all students in grades 5-
12 will take place, so as to introduce the program. Additional trainings will occur later in the
week.

If you have any questions related to the S2SS program, please contact me at your
convenience.

Sincerely,

Daniel L. Daum
Director of Elementary Education/Safety and Security
Corry Area School District
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